
Farmingdale Horticulture Committee 
of the Farmingdale College Foundation 

Farmingdale State College, Thompson Hall 228 

2350 Broadhollow Rd. 

Farmingdale, NY 11735 
  

    As many of you know, Maria Cinque loved Farmingdale State College with 
a passion and was dedicated to the Horticulture Program until her untimely 
passing last fall.  She also had a special fondness for roses! 
 
    In 2007, Maria’s support was instrumental in creating the Robert “Josh” 
Gioscia Memorial Rose Garden to showcase these fabulous blooms in the 
Teaching Gardens.  Ten years have passed and now it’s your turn to perpetuate 
Maria’s dream. Please consider a generous contribution to  The Maria Cinque 
Fund for the Roses; an account established by The Farmingdale Horticulture 
Committee to ensure continued upkeep of the garden  dedicated to her dear 
friend, Josh. Fund proceeds will be dedicated to maintenance, plant 
replacement, bench restoration and most exciting, the employment of a 
dedicated part-time Rosarian. Thank you for supporting Maria’s memory and 
The Teaching Gardens she loved so dearly. 
  
—————————————————————————————————————————————————————————— 

“The Maria Cinque Fund for the Roses” 
  Yes, I want to make a donation to the Fund to honor Maria and support the Horticulture Program  
 
Donor’s Name             

 
  

Company              

 

Address              

 

City        State    Zip Code    ______ 

 

Email _____________________________    Phone #___________________________________ 

  

Amount $    

 

Please return this form with your check made payable to: 

Farmingdale Foundation/Farmingdale Horticulture Committee  
and mail to:     Farmingdale Horticulture Committee/ FSC  

  Thompson Hall, Room 228 

2350 Broadhollow Rd.    

  Farmingdale, NY 11735 

   

Please write “Maria Cinque” in the memo line. 

For more information contact the Farmingdale Horticulture Committee at 631-420-2075 or 

brownj@farmingdale.edu. 
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